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Part A – Items considered in public

A1  Declarations of Interest (Including 
Whipping Declarations)

Personal interest declared by Councillor Joe Johnson on Agenda Item 3.

A2  Flintshire County Council's Car 
Parking Strategy

(a) That the Committee recommend Cabinet approves the County Parking Strategy at 
Appendix 1 to the report;

(b) That the Committee recommend Cabinet approves the Council wide charging sheet 
which lists the proposed charging bands (Appendix 2) and provides delegated authority 
to the Chief Officer (Streetscene & Transportation) following consultation with the 
Cabinet Member for Environment, to review the charging arrangements applied at each 
car park on an annual basis;

(c) That the Committee recommend Cabinet approves the introduction of car parking 
permit schemes at County Hall and Flint to allow staff and visitors to utilise the car parks 
within the local parking strategies;

(d) That the Committee recommend Cabinet approves the proposals to make a contribution 
to any T&CC with car parking charges above the base rate as highlighted in the Council 
wide summary charging sheet - detailed in paragraph 3.16 of this report;

(e) That the Committee recommend Cabinet approves the proposed charge for the 
residents parking permit and the continued rollout of the residents parking scheme if 
required by the local parking strategy;

(f) That the Committee recommend Cabinet grants delegated authority to the Chief Officer 
(Streetscene and Transportation), following consultation with the Cabinet Member for 
Environment, to review the proposed charge for residents’ parking permits on an annual 
basis and report back to the Environment Overview & Scrutiny Committee; and
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(g) That the Committee recommends that a report detailing the progress made in delivering 
the proposals is brought back to the committee in 12 months’ time.


